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June 5, 2017 
 
The Honorable Jennifer Williamson, Chair, & Members 
House Committee on Rules 
 
Re: HB 3464 
 
Dear Chair Williamson & Committee Members: 
 
I am dismayed and astounded that another 11th hour move to assist and support illegal aliens is 
being considered. 
 
The voters of Oregon made very clear their feelings on government benefits for illegal aliens 
with Measure 88 in 2014. The sponsors of this bill obviously know that, which is clearly the 
reason for its bogus “emergency” clause. Likewise you, as legislators who remember SB 833 and 
the reaction in our state have to be aware of the history. 
 
HB 3464 is shameful, arrogant and irresponsible! It is a brazen nose thumb at Oregon’s legal 
residents. PLEASE: Respect the LEGAL citizens of Oregon and KILL THIS THING! 
 
 

Respectfully, 

 

Jerry Ritter 


